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PRELIMINARY NOTIFICATION OF EVENT OR UNUSUAL OCCURRENCE PNO-IV-95-051A

This preliminary notification constitutes EARLY notice of events of POSSIBLE
safety or public interest significance. The information is as initially
received without verification or evaluation, and is basically all that is
known by Region IV staff in Arlington. Texas on this date.

Facility Licensee Emeroency Classification
Omaha Public Power District Notification of Unusual Event
Ft Calhoun 1 Alert
Fort Calhoun. Nebraska Site Area Emergency
Dockets: 50-285 General Emergency

X Not Applicable

Subject: SECURITY OFFICER SUSPECT IN DOUBLE HOMICIDE

On December 1.1995. Region IV reported that a Fort Calhoun security officer was
a suspect in a double homicide in Omaha, NE. On Tuesday morning. December 5.
1995, the Fort Calhoun Security Manager was advised by local authorities that the
victims brother had been arrested and charged with the double homicide. The
security officer was not involved in this incident.

This information is current as of 1:25 p.m.. December 5. 1995.

Region IV received notification of this occurrence by telephone call from the
licensee at 1:15 p.m.. December 5. 1995.

Contact: Blair Nicholas Dennis Schaefer
(817)860-8189 (817)860-8192
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